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Beaver Canoe Club Annual General Meeting  

Wednesday January 13, 2021 at 8pm 
Held by all members invited Zoom call, due to Covid19 restrictions 

Minutes 

Call to Order  
President Phil Rankin  
42 members in attendance.  

President’s Remarks 

Phil thanked all the executive and other members who have kept Beavers 
going through a difficult year, esp Dave W and Mike. Despite restrictions, 
we were able to do many trips, including Rivers Week and Phil thanked 
Carey for his contributions. 

As most members will not be vaccinated before Rivers Week, this year 
planning will be similar. 

1) Secretary’s Report  

Approval of the 2020 Annual General Meeting minutes as posted on: 
Beaver.CanoeBC.ca.  

Moved Jill Lee, Don Smith Carried 

2) Treasurer’s Report Jill Lee 

Jill presented unaudited 2020 financial report and the proposed 2021 budget. 
Noted that Bank Balance is $10,827 at Dec 31 2020 

Proposed budget is estimated based on 2020 year plus a Christmas Party. 

Moved Jill Lee, Monica Burnett Carried 

3) Election of Executive Board  
 
Madeline called for nominations for each position and asked for votes for against 
and abstained. All nominations received as of Jan 13 were voted into the 
positions, as below. 

a) President Phil Rankin  
b) Vice President Dan Burnett  
c) Secretary Trish Macleod  
d) Treasurer Jill Lee  
e) Trips Director David Westell  
 f) Training Director Carey Robson  
g) Newsletter Editor Jim Slade  
h) Membership Director Bob Podesta  
i) Social Director Kara deLange 
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j) Entertainment Director  Dave Broughton

 
k) Web Master no nominations – Dan Burnett has agreed to fill this position 
temporarily 

 

5) Other Business  

Next exec mtg will be next wed Jan 20. 

Newsletter – Jim likes to have content by 3rd week of the month. 

Trips – Dave reminds everyone about the Long Trips Meeting in 2 weeks on Jan 27 
for individuals to attend and share ideas about trips so that afterwards they can 
arrange private trips. 

Squamish River trip for this weekend is cancelled due to provincial order against 
gathering. Dave will draw up a trip schedule soon – it will be a wishlist and  

Training – Carey noted that Basic Paddlers is posted apr 28 (could be zoom) and 
may 1&8 (will depend on health orders). It may be split into multiple sessions or 
delay. Instructor recertification will run if possible. 

Considering 4-session series mid-Feb about evaluating a river for runnability for a 
fee. Anyone interested pls contact Carey. 

Rivers Week posted for June 26 to July 4 

Other questions: 

Don Smith asked about posting trips for solo paddlers only. Chloe asked about solo 
training, discussion followed about solo training and assistance. 

Cathy asked about revisiting club subsidy to Christmas Party to make it less 
expensive for members attending. Phil says exec can revisit but issue already voted 
on. Jim suggested separating subsidy issue from bank balance, and discuss bank 
balance separately. 

 

6) Adjournment  

Meeting adjourned at 8:48pm 
Motion Dan, Monica Carried               
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